EXECUTIVE SESSION COMMON COUNCIL May 26, 2020

The Common Council of the City of Plymouth, Indiana, met in executive session

on May 26, 2020. The meeting was held in the Council Chambers of the City Building,

124 North Michigan Street, (Garro Street entrance), Plymouth, Indiana, immediately

following the regularly scheduled Common Council meeting. The meeting was called to

order at 6:50 p.m.

Mayor Senter presided for Council Members Greg Compton, Duane Culp, Don

Ecker and Randy Longanecker. As allowed by Governor Holcomb's Executive Orders

#20-04 and 20-09, Council Members Jeff Houin, Robert Listenberger and Shiloh Milner

attended the meeting electronically. City Attorney Sean Surrisi and Clerk-Treasurer

Jeanine Xaver were also present.

This executive session was authorized pursuant to I.C. 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(4)

regarding interviews and negotiations with industrial or commercial prospects or their

agents by a governing body of a political subdivision.

No subject matter was discussed in the executive session other than the subject

matter specified in the public notice and no final action was taken at the meeting.

There being no further business to discuss, Council Members Culp and

Longanecker moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting. The meeting was declared at

8:20 p.m.

Jeanine M. Xaver, IAMC, CMC Secretary and Finance Officer

APPROVED:

Mark Senter, Presiding Officer